NIVERSITY
g‘GUELPH

COLLEGE OF PHYSICAL AND ENGINEERING SCIENCE
Office of the Dean

December 9, 2015

To: Faculty, Staff and Students, School of Computer Science
Dean’s Council

Re: Renewal Process of Dr. Stefan Kremer as Director, School of Computér Science
for a Second Five-Year Term

Dr. Stefan Kremer has expressed his intent that he would like to go forward for
reconsideration of a second five-year term as Director of the School of Computer
Science. See attached 2011-2015 Summary provided by Dr. Kremer. Stefan’s first term
as Director will end on June 30, 2016. The process for renewal is indicated in Article
20.13 of the Collective Agreement between the University and the University of Guelph
Faculty Association. Accordingly, I am requesting feedback from faculty, staff and
students with respect to renewal consideration. All comments are considered confidential
and should be forwarded to me in writing at vannelli@uoguelph.ca or to my Assistant,
Esther Codner ecodner@uoguelph.ca by noon on Wednesday, December 23, 2015.

Slncerely,

G ot

1li, Ph.DD., P.Eng.
Dean
College of Physical and Engineering Science

cc: C. Yates, Provost and Vice-President (Academic)
T. Jandrisits, Asst. Vice President, Faculty and Academic Staff Relations
K. Meckling, President, UGFA
8. Kremer, Director, SOCS



